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NEXT MEETING:  TUESDAY,  MAY 16, 2017,  AT ANNA MARIA'S RESTAURANT

SOUTH BELOIT,  ILLINOIS
Last Meeting date:  4/11/17

Called to order:  7:08 p.m.
BOD:  Sherri Kulawinski, Lon Hake, Jeff Kulawinski, Ed Cheek , Darrel Padberg,  Paul Meier ABSENT: Pam Kewley, Scott Meland
Guest: Judy Cunningham, Rally Chair
Membership:  Steady renewals
CenDiv:  Charles Duncan
Treasurer:  Motion  – Charles/Sherri
Minutes:  Motion – Chuck /Darrel
Old Business:
2017 Majors:  All is ready for this event.  60 Checkered flags ordered. Many kinds of door prizes to be awarded including CenDiv Cash prizes and 6 SCCA Track Nights. 
SCCA Convention:  Attendees have received reimbursements.
2017 Driver's School Divisional Discussion:  Entry counts look positive.
Track Night 2017 Blackhawk Dates:  5/4, 6/22, 7/24, 8/29. 
New Business:
BVR Gimmick Rally: Judy reported that 6 cars from various regions ran the event. Judy did some networking and some new workers were interesting in helping/ learning more about BVR future events. Lon will make some contacts.
July Double Division: Supps are completed. Waiting on which stewards will work the event.
CenDiv Championship Committee: CDCC is seeking more members. Mark Utech has discussed some incentives to encourage drivers/ workers to come to the track.
New SCCA President of SCCA elected: Waiting on official announcement.
Two New Members At Large needed for the BVR BOD: Please recruit members.
Motion to Adjourn:  Paul/ Darrel   8:22 p.m.
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